MAY 161805

Docket No. 50-433

The Regents of the University of California
c/o University of California
Santa Barbara, California 93106

Attention: Dr. Robert J. Kroes, Vice Chancellor
Adminstrative Services

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 2, 1985 in response to our Notice of
Violation dated April 19, 1982. The corrective actions you have taken will
be reviewed during the next physical security inspection.

Sincerely,

g sy -

James L. Montgomery,
Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch

Enclosure:
letter dated 5/2/85
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